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YET ANOTHER EDITION OF THE SKYSCRAPERS NIGHT IS 
BEHIND US
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Last Saturday, October 15, the INTRACO office building together with 
around a dozen other skyscrapers took part in the second edition of the 
Skyscrapers Night.
During that amazing event, we had an opportunity to admire the 
following view from our INTRACO:

https://www.phnsa.pl
https://www.phnsa.pl/en


Skyscrapers Night 2016 – an event for the lovers of Warsaw, photography, the city 
and high-rise buildings – has yet again met with huge interest and broke the 
attendance record. Exact estimates will soon be provided by the event’s organizer 
at http://nowawarszawa.pl/noc-wiezowcow-2016/. [1]

The first edition of the Skyscrapers Night was held in 2015 and was a great 
success. As many as 45,000 persons declared the interest in participating in the 
event, and 1,500 had the opportunity to get a bird’s eye view of Warsaw and take 
fantastic pictures fully legally.

***
Polski Holding Nieruchomości Group

The Polski Holding Nieruchomości Group is the leading managing investor in the 
commercial property market in Poland. It is one of the largest companies in the 
sector in terms of the market value of its portfolio, which includes 140 properties 
and nearly 700 ha of land across the country (e.g. in Warsaw, Poznań, Wrocław 
and the Tri-City). PHN has long experience both in real estate management and 

http://nowawarszawa.pl/noc-wiezowcow-2016/.


investment project implementation. The Company has been listed on the Warsaw 
Stock Exchange since February 2013.

***

Contact: 
Magdalena Kacprzak
phone: (22) 850 91 34
e-mail: magdalena.kacprzak@phnsa.pl
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